
 

This Friday at Macon County Public Library! 

 

 

Friday, November 8 at 7 p.m.  - Olga Pader will share her adventures, and 

misadventures, in her trip of a lifetime to faraway Nepal. Travel with her 

memories to a foreign land of warm and happy people, a cold and rugged 

landscape, magnificent mountains, ancient villages, chaotic Kathmandu, exotic 

cultural landscape, and serene and vibrant Buddhist monasteries. 

  

Programs take place during the general meetings at the Macon County 

Public Library at 7 p.m. 

  

These programs are open to the public. 

  

Members are invited to send names and contact information for future topics of 

interest to:  kbtrailrunner@yahoo.com 

Thank You! 
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